
CBCS Newsletter 
April 2019 

A Spring Message  
  From Our Principal 

Mark Your Calendar: 
Friday, April 12 

Field Day & Half Day/Early Release 

     School & Daycare Closed  
     On Good Friday, April 19

        Easter Blessings to All 

2019-2020 Enrollment  

Our Open Enrollment period is underway.  Please en-
courage your friends to visit our school.   

 $25 Lunch Credit Promotion 
As a new promotion to benefit our current parents, we are 
offering a $25 Lunch Credit (for your child to use this 
year) if you just bring or send a prospective family to tour 
CBCS.  If they register, you will also be awarded a $100 
Referral Credit (applied to your child’s tuition or other 
cost next October).  The new family will need to attach a 
referral form to their application and follow through with 
the enrollment next year for you to receive the $100 
credit.  Referral forms are always available in the office. 

Important: Current Families 

We will not be able to place your child’s name on the 
roster for next year if you have a past-due balance 

from 2018-2019.   

Attention: Step-Up & AAA Scholarship Families 

If your child is currently on a Step-Up or AAA 
scholarship, you must re-apply for next year and 
 provide us with your Renewal Scholarship Letter  

(if you haven’t done so yet).   

For families who plan to apply for the first time,  
check Step-Up & AAA websites for information: 

www.stepupforstudents.org 
info@aaascholarships.org 

     Parent Appreciation Dinner  

     Tuesday, April 9 
    5pm-7pm 

Soon you will be receiving your invitations to our  
“Parent Appreciation Dinner” - to be held on Tuesday, 
April 9.  We hope you will allow our staff to prepare and 
serve your meal that evening - and treat you to their 
homemade desserts.   

Dinner will be served from 5pm to 7pm in the gym.  The 
invitations will ask for an RSVP from each family.  
Please return your RSVP card by Friday, April 5, to your 
child’s teacher (older child if more than one). 

TerraNova Standardized Testing  
          April 8-11 for 1st-11th Graders . . . 
Our 1st-11th graders will have their TerraNova testing 
Monday through Thursday, April 8-11.  Please be sure your 
children have a good breakfast each morning and come to 
school rested for their standardized testing.  It is very im-
portant that they arrive on time.  Once the testing begins, 
they may not enter the classrooms late.  Thank you for 
helping on the parental end to prepare our students for a 
week that is successful and stress-free.  (If it is necessary 
for your child to leave for an appointment, please make it 
for afternoon.)  

 Field Day/Half Day: Friday, April 12 

Our 1st-12th graders will enjoy Field Day on Friday,  
April 12, which is a half-day of school.  Many fun games  
are being planned by Coach Williard, Coach Maddox, & 
Coach G.  Parents, if you can volunteer to help, please let 
them know.  The half-day release times that day will be: 

K’s, Noon      1st-12th, 12:15 

Greetings CBCS family, 

At the writing of this newsletter we are now finishing 
up the last of the third quarter and starting fresh with 
the fourth, and last, quarter of our academic year. We 
have at least eleven students here who are very inter-
ested in this time of year, those being our Seniors. In 
speaking with some of them recently, they are be-
coming more reflective of the past and looking for-
ward to the future as they embark on many events 
they will be participating in for the final time, at least 
in this setting.  

One mandate that we attempt to reinforce at CBCS on 
a daily basis comes from the pen of the Apostle Peter: 
“Therefore gird up the loins of your mind, be sober, 
and rest your hope fully upon the grace that is to be 
brought to you at the revelation of Jesus Christ; as 
obedient children, not conforming to the former lusts, 
as in your ignorance; but as He who called you, is 
holy, you also be holy in all your conduct, because it 
is written, ‘Be holy, for I am holy’.”  

We hope you will continue to pray for this ministry 
as we finish the year and are well into the re-
enrollment cycle, that God will continue to lead, 
guide, and direct the actions we need to take to do our 
part to make an impact for the kingdom. 

In Christ, 
Dr. Martin 



Student Corner . . . Featuring CBCS Students Learning            
                       & Having Fun on/off Campus 

What a fun field trip for Mrs. Newell’s Physical Science students!   
Here they are at iFly learning about terminal velocity. 

   Good Friday
 Friday, April 19 

School & Daycare  
  will be closed. 

                To . . .  

                Hailey Osborne  
       On Her Early Acceptance  
      To Southeastern University 

“Doughnuts With Dad” is always  a popular and fun event on campus! 

       Spring Band Concert 
     Thursday, April 18, 7pm 
     In the Church Sanctuary 

Look at those 
yummy strawberries 

at the Senior 
Breakfast Fundraiser! 

Mr. Salmeron & his students are busy  
practicing for this concert.  Plan to be here 

the evening of April 18 to enjoy their music. 

Looking Ahead to May . . . 

“Central’s Got Talent” 
May 9th 

(See next newsletter for details.) 
“For God so loved the world, that he gave his only begotten Son, that 
whosoever believeth in him should not perish, but have everlasting life.”

John 3:16 



Scrip News                  

Our Last Chick-fil-A Spirit Night  
for this School Year . . . 

Monday, April 29 
Our last Chick-fil-A Spirit Night for this school year will be 

on Monday, April 29, at the Valrico location.  By  
participating you will be helping our school and giving your 

child’s class a chance to win the ice cream party.  
Thank you to Mrs. Young for coordinating this popular  

and profitable event throughout the school year. 

Think Ahead . . . Summer Camp @ CBCS 

Summer will be here before we know it.  Plans are being 
made for Summer Camp, and we would like to invite you 
to participate.  Tentative plans are for June 3 - July 26,  
6:30am-6:00pm, for age 5 through 8th grade. If you are 
interested, we ask that you sign up by May 1st with Mrs. 
Rudd in the daycare office.   

            “Jump/Hoops for Heart” 

The final results are not in yet, but Coach Williard reports 
that we have raised about $1600 so far.  Thank you  
for your support of the American Heart Association  

through this annual event at CBCS.  

Varsity & JV Basketball Season Begins 

Thank you to all the students who tried out, and our  
congratulations to the following students who were  

selected to play on our four teams. 

Central’s 
Community Easter Egg Hunt 

Sat., April 20, 11am - 1pm 

JV Boys: 
Tylor Formont 
Ethan McAlister 
Ezequiel Acevedo 
Jose Torres 
Josafat Orrostieta 
Kevin Fryre 
Jarron Rose 
Brody McAlister 
Ryley Alford 
Nazier Willis 
Coached by:  
     Mrs. Newell 

JV Girls: 
Sofia Caserta 
Esther Strasavich 
Delsin Urbina 
She'Niyah Mobley 
Madalyn White 
Abigail Borgard 
Arianna Sanchez 
Delianis Rosado 
Coached by: 
      Coach Williard 

Varsity Girls: 
Adriana Ellis 
Jenaya Nystrom 
Nyla Hicks 
Angelissa Eliezer 
Shyla Willis 
Trinity Heine 
Rachel Huff 
Onice Bonachea 
Melody Martin 
Hannah Stallard 
Coached by:  
      Coach Williard 

Varsity Boys: 
Tyler Young 
Joshua Huff 
Anthony Gonzalez 
Calvin Borgard 
Jared Smith 
Austin Osborne 
Ethan Newell 
Yeciel Figueroa 
Jeremy Johnson 
Tayden Clark 
Coached by:  
    Pastor Clarisa & 
    Mr. Johnson 

Every month you receive a newsletter with a Scrip arti-
cle, and do you ever wonder how it benefits our school?   

We purchase Scrip from Great Lakes Scrip at a dis-
counted price. We then sell the gift cards at face value to 
our parents, grandparents, students, and staff members. 
The difference is then put in our Scrip Fund and is used 
to upgrade our school in many ways. 

Each restaurant, store, gas , etc., has a different dis-
counted percentage. Here is a list of some of our higher 
percentage vendors: Bob Evans (10%), Chilis (11%), 
Dave and Busters (13%), Bass Pro (9%), Bath and Body 
Works (13%), Old Navy (14%), Steak N Shake (8%), 
and Starbucks (7%).  

If I were to purchase a $25 Chilis Scrip Card, the school 
would get $2.75 back. That doesn’t sound like much, but 
it all adds up!  

There will be a Scrip Basket drawing for all of the stu-
dents who purchase Scrip in the month of April. For 
every card purchased, the student’s name will be entered 
into the drawing. So if 10 cards are purchased, then the 
student’s name (or students’ names, if more than one in 
family) will be entered 10 times into the drawing.  

        As always, think Scrip! 

Cheri Craven  
                                      Scrip Coordinator 



    “Spring Has Sprung” on CBCS Campus 
 With March Book Fair & Grandparents’ Day 

         Mrs. Bateman, our CBCS   
  Library Director/Media Specialist,  
                     reports: 

 “It was a Dino-mite Book Fair!  
      The final count is yet to be  
     tallied, but the preliminary  
         estimate is over $700  
        in scholastic products.” 

CBCS Lady Lions Basketball Team Captures 2nd Place in State!  


